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Report from the Schools Forum Early Years Reference Group 

 
Purpose of report 

 
1. To report on the meeting of the Early Years Reference Group held on 24th 

May 2013. 
 

Main considerations for School Forum 
 

2. The draft minutes of the meeting are attached at Appendix 1. 
 
3. The EY Reference Group made the following recommendations: 
 
4. Membership of the Early Years Reference Group and Representatives 

for Schools Forum 
 
Schools Forum is requested to agree the recommendation to accept with 
immediate effect the expressions of interest to join the membership of the 
Early Year Reference Group as follows –  

 

• Voluntary sector representative - Caroline Wells, Manager of Smiley 
Faces Nursery, Amesbury 

• Maintained nursery representative – Sarah Ward, Headteacher of Bulford 
St Leonards Primary School 

 
Schools Forum is also requested to note that the reference group will put 
forward the name of its second Schools Forum representative following its 
next meeting in September to replace Michael Keeling.  John Proctor will 
continue to serve as an Early Years Reference Group representative on 
School Forum. 
 

 
5. Proposals 
 

That Schools Forum agree the recommendations of the Early Years 
Reference Group. 
 

 
 

Carolyn Godfrey 
Corporate Director 

 

 
 

Report author: Liz Williams, Head of Finance 
01225 713675 
Elizabeth.williams@wiltshire.gov.uk  


